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Monday 9th July 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to you regarding your child’s Annual School Report.   
 
Tomorrow your child will be given their report in a sealed envelope addressed to yourselves.  If 
you should require an additional copy then please make this request to the school office. 
 
Contained within the report will be a summary of their learning and progress in school subjects, 
assessment results for all subjects and a comment from the class teacher about this academic 
year.  Also included will be your child’s attendance report.   
 
If your child is in Year 6 we are due to receive Key Stage 2 SAT results tomorrow and these will 
also be contained in the report.  Your child’s Teacher Assessments will be contained in the main 
body of the report and their results are in a separate booklet. 
 
Included in the envelope is a feedback sheet; we would be grateful if you could return this to 
your class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
If you wish to discuss anything contained within the school report then Open Evening on 
Wednesday is the occasion to do this with your child’s class teacher.  Open Evening is taking 
place from 3.30pm – 6pm.  Appointments are not necessary; this is an opportunity for you to 
visit your child’s current classroom to view their books and see the class teacher if required.  
 
You may also use the opportunity to see your child’s new classroom and meet their new 
teacher.  We are delighted that Miss Watson (teaching 3J in September) will be available for 
Open Evening and Mr Jones, all being well, will be in 6J to meet current and new parents. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs N Moody 
Head teacher 

mailto:a3082@telford.gov.uk
http://www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk/

